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c.P / P.O. BOX 40
25 CHEMIN GRZELA ROAD
FAUQUIER, ONTARIO POL 1GO

TEL: (705) 339-2521
FAX: (705) 339-2421

February 4,201,6

Ms Kirsten Walli
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street, 27th tloor
Toronto, Ontario
M4P 1E4
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Ms Walli

Re: Greenhouse Gas Emission

lmpact Deferral Accounts

The purpose of this letter is to transmit concerns municipal council raised
during their regular meeting of Janua ry 25t^,2Ot6.

Even though Council had no objections to the creation of these deferral
accounts, they have real concerns about the financial impact these new cost will have on
individual customers. The greenhouse gas emission Cap & Trade program and its
associated costs should not be passed along to individual customers, but should rather be
borne directly from the net profits of Union Gas.

Since urs
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Gilles Bisson, MPP
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